
 

 

March 11, 2025 

To        Board of Education (Public Meeting) 

From Sean Nosek, Superintendent/CEO  

Re School Presentations – École Clearbrook Elementary and Bakerview Centre for Learning 
 
 
This report is presented to the Board for information. 
 
 
BACKGROUND:  
 
To deepen the understanding and connection between the Board's activities and the district's core mission of 
preparing students for a lifetime of success, School Presentations will serve as a standard feature at Public 
Board Meetings and are scheduled for the next two years. This strategic initiative provides a dynamic and 
interactive forum for our staff and students to showcase innovative work happening in our schools, 
highlighting how efforts contribute to student achievement and align with operational plans.  
 
The following schools will be present at the March 2025 Public Board Meeting:  
 
École Clearbrook Elementary: This year, École Clearbrook Elementary introduced an optional Grade 5 Punjabi 
Language class for the first time. Principal Erica Hopkins will provide an update on the program’s 
implementation and introduce the team involved. Punjabi Language Teacher Amardeep Bhullar will give a 
brief overview of the class structure and learning activities. Some Grade 5 students will then demonstrate 
some of the vocabulary they have been practicing, offering the Board an opportunity to participate in a brief 
interactive exercise. 
 
Bakerview Centre for Learning: Principal Jacqui Hall will provide a brief update on this year’s Student Voice 
Survey, highlighting key insights from students. Students and their teacher will share their experiences with 
the school’s Grade 9 Pod, discussing its impact on transitions from both middle and secondary school. Another 
student will speak about their journey to Bakerview and how one of the school’s career programs has 
supported their future goals. 

 
 


